
 
 

All meetings will be accessible to handicapped individuals in compliance with Executive Order #5 (1979) as well as 
pertinent State and Federal laws upon notification of anticipated attendance.  Handicapped persons planning to 
attend any meeting and needing special accommodations should contact Mari Money, either by writing to Mari 

Money, Illinois Finance Authority, P.O. Box 641187, Chicago, Illinois 60664 or by calling (312)651-1319, TTY 
(800)526-0844. 

Monday, September 15, 2014 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING CANCELLATION 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Illinois Finance Authority (the “IFA”) will NOT hold its regularly scheduled Committee of 
the Whole Meeting on Tuesday, September 16, 2014 at 9:30 a.m.  
 
The next Committee of the Whole Meeting will be held on Thursday, October 16, 2014.  Those 
wishing to provide public comment are invited to do so, pursuant to the “Guidelines for Public 
Comment” prescribed by the IFA and posted at www.il-fa.com.  Please contact Brad R. Fletcher, 
Assistant Secretary of the Board at (312)651-1329 for more information. 
 
 

ILLINOIS FINANCE AUTHORITY 
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING 

Tuesday, September 16, 2014  
9:30 AM 

 
CANCELLED 

 


